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August 30, 2020 
Our Mission – We exist to: 

 

● Worship God – Father, Son and Holy Spirit, 

 ● Love and show grace through the community of believers, 

 ● Evangelize and make disciples of Jesus Christ, 

 ● Hope for His certain return  
  
 

Our Vision – We will be a church: 

 ● That understands the Body of Christ. 

 ● That understands the Kingdom of God. 

 ● That is a friend of sinners. 

 ● Where healing is found. 
 

 

Senior Pastor – Rev. Rob Hill 

robhill@huntingdoncma.org 
 

1019 Moore Street 

Huntingdon, PA  16652 

Church Office: (814) 643-5310 

Email: office@huntingdoncma.org 

Website: www.huntingdoncma.org 

Confidential Prayer Email: prayer@huntingdoncma.org 

https://www.facebook.com/HuntingdonCMA 

 
 

  YOU DON'T WANT TO MISS! 

 

So, with that, I would ask that each Sunday, before you exit 

your car, please put on a mask and leave your mask on 

until after we finish singing.  Then please leave your mask 

on until you return to your vehicle.  Again, I understand 

that people have strong feelings on both sides of this 

issue.  Let me remind you that this is not an essential issue, 

rather a love issue.  Let’s love each other well. 



THE LORD’S DAY – August 30, 2020 

10:30 AM 

  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                               
 

OPPORTUNITIES DURING THE WEEK 
        Various small groups/Bible studies are available through the week - just ask for details! 

TODAY: Morning Worship Service – Rev Rob Hill 10:30 AM 

TUESDAY: LIFELINE Screening  

WEDNESDAY: NO Alliance Youth Fellowship  

studentsnworship@huntingdoncma.org 
6:30 PM   

 
Prayer Meeting  6:30 PM 

SUNDAY: Sunday School - Starts a new year! 9:30 AM 

 Morning Worship Service – Rev Rob Hill 10:30 AM 

   

09/15/20:  Alliance Women’s Kick-Off! 6:30 PM 

For the morning worship service 
Go online/ live to…. 

“Huntingdon CMA Church” Facebook Page 

Or  www.huntingdoncma.org  

& select “Live Stream” 

  

Announcements 

Call To Worship                                                                                                             

*Praise and Worship Music the Lord with His Tithes and Our Offerings 

Offertory Prayer 

*Hymn 115 All Hail the Power of Jesus’ Name   

Scripture Reading Acts 5:33-42  

Pastoral Prayer  

Message   “The Power of the Name” 

*Closing Hymn 509  There is Power in the Blood   

*Benediction  

At the close of each service, we offer you the opportunity to come to the altar rail.  For 

anointing, prayer, and/or counsel, come to the right side (organ side).  To spend time. 

alone with God, come to the left side (piano side).  Please respond as the Lord leads. 

*Please stand as you are able 
 
 
  

 

 

 Nursery Today: NONE & Seth McGrath 

 
Contact Gwen Culbertson or the Church Office 

if you would like to volunteer as a worker 
 

 

Next Sunday:                 NONE  

RECEIVED LAST WEEK ACCUMULATED TOTAL 

[Weekly General Fund Budget(planned) $    3,463.62]    
General Fund (received) $    3,051.86   
    

Building Fund $       690.00 Building Fund $   90,905.09 
    

Other Funds $                
    

Great Commission Fund $       285.00 Great Commission Fund $  35,015.96 
  Great Commission Year-End Offering $    1,360.00  
Other Missions $       285.00 Great Commission Sunday Offering $       270.00 
    

Total Giving $    4,311.86   

 
 

MAHAFFEY TABLE DONATIONS 
 

The following International Workers have each received $500.00 

from our Mahaffey table donations. 
 

➢ Andrea Shetterly (Envision El Salvadore) 

➢ Steve and Christy Volstad   CAC (Creative Access Country) 

➢ Rick and Kirsten Wallace (Envision Twin Cities) 

➢ Stephen and Heidi Schelander   CAC 

➢ Mark and Cheryl Grossoehme (Envision Atlanta) 

➢ Bob and Cheryl Fugate (Guadalajara, Mexico) 

➢ Ben and Jessica Vreeland (In transition - possibly Kosovo) 

➢ Josh and Rachel Ellison   CAC 

➢ Sarah Diehl    CAC 

 

We will be displaying their thank you notes on the Alliance Women’s 

bulletin board located on the wall near the main entrance door. 

Thank you from the HCMA Alliance Women for your generous hearts! 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

WHO WILL YOU CALL THIS WEEK?  

Who will you call to be an encouragement and build up the body of Christ?    
 
 

VISITORS  

Welcome. We are grateful you have decided to worship with us.  Would you take 
a moment after the service and find Pastor Rob and introduce yourself?  He will 
find a visitor information card for you to fill out.  He might even invite you out for 
lunch. Good to have you here! 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
            

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

“PHASE 2: Transition” 

  

 
 

 

Copies of the JULY Governing Board minutes & Treasurer Reports 
are available in the foyer area near the church office. 

 
 

 

AUGUST Food Bank Item:  BOXES OF (HEALTHY) BREAKFAST CEREAL 

Prayer Focus:  The Alliance & Missions 

 

 

UPDATED NEWS: SUNDAY SCHOOL, 

WORSHIP SERVICES and COVID-19 
 

Recently, the leadership of HCMA decided to relaunch Sunday School as well 

as increase our in person gathering to 25%.  That means we will be able to seat 

87 people in the sanctuary.  We will continue to practice responsible seating as 

well as wearing masks until we have finished singing.  We do ask though, if 

you are experiencing any COVID-related symptoms (fever or chills, cough, 

shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, fatigue, muscle or body aches, 

headache, new loss of taste or smell, sore throat, congestion or runny nose, 

nausea or vomiting and/or diarrhea) please stay home and seek the advice of 

your doctor. Again, this will begin September 6th.   We are excited to 

worship with more of you in the same room! 
 

This Sunday August 30th, at 10:30AM, Rev Rob Hill will 

be giving the message: “The Power of the Name”. 
 

 

 PRAYER MEETING is 6:30 pm Wednesday Evening in the Fireside 

Room. Please contact the church office by phone or email to let us know 

your prayer requests by noon each Wednesday.  
 
 

 

If you have questions, please contact an elder or Pastor Rob. 
 

Thank you for continuing to be a church that loves God and each other! 

 
 

 
BIG BROTHERS BIG SISTERS 

Our church will be sponsoring a table at the 
In Step for Kids, 5k Run/Walk Sunday, September 13, 2020 at 2PM 
at the Alexandria Rails to Trails location. If you would like to 

volunteer for this event please contact Pastor Rob Hill. 



Acts 

The Power of the Name 
 

Acts 5:33-42 

The initial reaction 

1. Startling ______________ (33) 

2. Surprisingly ______________ (34-39) 

3. Shockingly ______________ (40) 

The unexpected responses 

1. ______________ with joy (41) 

2. ______________ Jesus (42) 

 

 

 

OTHER NOTES 

 

 

 

 

APPLICATION 

 

1. Pray 

 

A.  For ______________ 

B.  God would prepare ______  ________ 

C.  You would share Jesus with ____________ and ______________ 

 

2. Celebrate 

 

A. Your ______________ 

B. The ______________  



2020-2021 SUNDAY SCHOOL "NEWS" 
 

Nursery – 2 year old:  

Room 133 – Bonita Dickson 
 

3 year old through kindergarten: 

Room 124 - Bethlyn Corbin   
 

1st and 2nd grade: 

Room 210 – Trish Norris  
 

3rd, 4th and 5th grade: 

Room 213 - Mike Corbin 
 

Junior & Senior: 

Room 204 - Christian Long  
 

Young Adult Class: 

Room 132 - Jerry Claybaugh 
Informal conversation time with coffee and donuts, time for prayer, scripture 

reading and encouragement in our walk with Christ. 
  

Women’s Bible Study: 

Room 134 – Sue Himel 

Ladies bible study group currently studying “10 women of the Bible”.  
 

Shifter's Class: 

Room 207 – Jesse Honn 

This class is a discussion format - we sit in a circle, Scripture is the 

curriculum, the class wrestles openly with questions of, not only what the 

text means, but how it applies to us every day. All adults are welcomed. 
 

Berean Class: 

Fireside Room - Mike and Beth Long  

The curriculum covers Books of the Bible - studying Old Testament one 

quarter then moving to the New Testament in the next. This quarter the study 

is Romans. All adults are welcomed. 
 

Ambassador Class: 

Room 106 - Chuck Culbertson  

The Ambassadors has the same curriculum as the Berean class in a smaller 

group setting.  Group discussion is greatly encouraged.   It is generally 

attended by the older generation.    
 

Hebrews 10:25: "Let us not give up meeting together, 

as some are in the habit of doing, but let us encourage one another 

------and all the more as you see the Day approaching." 

 

 



 

ALLIANCE WOMEN KICK-OFF  

September 15 | 6:30 - 8 PM | HCMA 

 

 

 
UPDATED ANNOUNCEMENT! 

 

We are so excited to announce our fall kick-off for Alliance Women 

will be held on September 15 at 6:30pm in our Fireside Room. Join 

us here at HCMA on the third Tuesday of every month (September 

thru June) for a time of prayer, Bible Study, Mission updates, and 

fellowship. We long for every woman to not only understand their 

role in advancing the Kingdom through missions but to actively 

participate in it.  

 
We have been set free so we can live free. And what better way to 

live out our freedom in Christ than through the unity of other 

believers supporting local and global missions. Together, we can 

make a difference for Christ and for our community.  

 
Visit us at our informational table following the morning service on 

August 23 and the next two Sundays for more information about 

Alliance Women and how to sign up. Books for our study will be 

available, along with Alliance Women ready to answer your 

questions.    

 
If you unable to join us at church, please contact Janie Hill at 360-

580-2389 or by email at wreckedbykindness@gmail.com for 

questions or more information. Books can be delivered if you wish 

to participate this fall. 

 

 

So then, just as you received Christ Jesus as Lord,  

continue to live your lives in him (Colossians 1:6) 

 

about:blank

